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How CiCC can help you

CiCC lets young people come 
together to talk about being in 
care, what’s good and what can 
be changed. The CiCC takes up 
concerns with decision-makers 
who are responsible for the 
services you get, such as health, 
education, training, employment 
and a place to live.

A voice for children and young 
people in care

Join the CiCC blog MY VOICE, 

ask a question or post a message 

on www.Backchatonline.org.uk

To find out more contact:  

Elzbieta Chandrasena on 020 7974 1850 or

email: elzbieta.chandrasena@camden.gov.uk



I want to hear what other young people 
say about being in care.

I enjoy sharing ideas.

I want to come to the CiCC meeting

Send me information about the next meeting

Forename

Surname

Age Telephone no:

Address:

Elzbieta Chandrasena

Senior Development Officer for Participation 
Children Schools and Families

Family Services and Social Work

Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

Camden WC1H 9JE

FREEPOST 
413/6

Children    in Care    Council




